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Hi there,

I am writing concerning agenda item 79770 Safe Streets at the Transportation Commission
meeting tonight, September 13, 2023.

I live on the 1300 block of E Wilson St. I am very supportive of the bump outs proposed to be
added to the intersection of Baldwin and E Wilson St to narrow the travel lanes. I would even
be supportive of more safety measures at that intersection (e.g. stop signs, raised cross walks,
raised intersection). It is a very dangerous intersection, especially for the high volume of
pedestrian and bicyclist traffic. I never feel quite safe crossing the street there.

In addition, I support the proposed speed humps for the 1200 and 1100 blocks of E Wilson St.
I would also advocate for speed humps added to the 1300 block of E Wilson St. While it does
not experience quite as much speeding at the 1200 and 1100 blocks, there are still plenty of
drivers who speed on the block, and it is a safety concern for those of us who live there.

Best,
Lisa Charron
1317 E Wilson St, Madison, WI 53703
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